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Dear ____________,

I am writing on behalf of the National Cancer Institute’s (NCI) Healthcare Teams Initiative to invite you to participate in an online assessment of our Healthcare Teams Cyber Discussions. 

In 2012 NCI sponsored the Healthcare Teams Cyber Discussion led by nationally recognized facilitators to explore challenges and opportunities healthcare teams, patients and their families face in their mutual interest to establish an effective partnership during the delivery of cancer care. We now want to understand if the quarterly Cyber Discussions stimulated research ideas, grant submissions, publications or collaboration on teamwork issues in cancer care delivery.  

Your feedback is important to help us understand potential Cyber Discussions impact on healthcare teams research and improved teamwork processes in cancer care. Please complete the survey of ten questions, which should not take more than 5 minutes of your time. The survey is accessible here. We would be grateful if you can provide this public service on behalf of the NCI no later than February 18, 2019.
Thank you in advance for your participation. You can reach me, Veronica.Chollette@nih.gov or (240) 276-6969 if you have any questions or concerns.

Yours sincerely, 

Veronica

Veronica Chollette, RN, MS
Program Director
Health Systems and Interventions Research Branch
Healthcare Delivery Research Program 
Division of Cancer Control and Population Sciences 
National Cancer Institute
9609 Medical Center Dr, Room 3E344, MSC 9762
Rockville, MD 20850
240-276-6969 (voice)
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